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Rosen Hagood Law Firm Welcomes New Member

January 10, 2023

Rosen Hagood is pleased to announce that Elizabeth Nicholson has been named as a non-

equity member of the firm, effective January 1, 2023.

Nicholson focuses her practice on business and commercial litigation, construction law and

litigation, personal injury, real estate litigation, and employment law.

“We are delighted to have Elizabeth become a non-equity member of the firm,” said co-

managing partner, Brew Hagood. “Elizabeth is a very talented lawyer, client advocate and a

valued part of the Rosen Hagood team.”

In addition to her legal practice, Nicholson is passionate about making a difference in the

community. She currently serves on the board of two Charleston area nonprofits, Going Places

and Yo-Art, both of which provide opportunities to disadvantaged children in the Charleston

area school systems.
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